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How sneaky can you be What a rush job to push yet another wastefully-spent tax on 

us citizens. It's past time to rein in Oregon's exorbitant taxes. You've driven out even 

more businesses with the ill-thought CAT.  

 

 Please vote no on this greedy measure with a clear conscience to represent ALL of 

Oregon.  


